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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –February 9, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, February 9, 2012. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Bill Dennison, Angela Cannon, Mary Parker, Michelle Buehler, James Beard, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Freeman, Tony Garrison, Shelly Hendricks, and Lynne Dewey. Dan Robbins and Etta Cornett were absent.
ORDER # 12-050 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adopt the agenda for the February regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-051- APPROVAL OF THE JANUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the minutes of the January regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-052 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received a copy of the January instructional and NHHS financial reports. The bingo financial report was not yet available. The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the January instructional and NHHS financial reports.
ORDER # 12-053 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of January.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Stephanie Burba was present at the January meeting. 
ORDER # 12-054 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE JANUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Angela Cannon to approve the second reading of the minutes of the January regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison shared information regarding The SBDM Roundtable meeting to be held on February 23 at JHHS. This year’s topic will be the priority list, and anything outside of per pupil money. Programs and budget funding through Title 1, Section 7, and the SIG grant was discussed. Mr. Dennison explained that there would be no Section 7 money next year, and the effect that would have on next year’s staffing. Council members were asked to start thinking about a priority list for next year’s needs.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Council members received a copy of the student accident report for January.
· Regional swim and wrestling meets are underway.
· District basketball is about to begin.

· Indoor track is in full swing.

· Spring sports start on February 15.
NEW BUSINESS: 
· Shelly Hendricks shared copies of the School Assurance Review Report (CSIP) and gave a brief explanation of the report.
· Mr. Dennison reviewed and signed the Youth Service Center Continuation Program Plan FY 13-14.
ORDER # 12-055 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Lynne Dewey to adjourn the meeting.
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Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

